Student of the month in Mr. Cross's room is Noah Strate. Noah has done a great job in sixth grade this year. He is a very quiet person, but he takes school seriously and always meets and often exceeds the expectations that are placed upon him. Noah has an amazing personality and can actually be quite funny and entertaining despite being generally pretty quiet and laid back. Noah is an extremely kind person and never has anything negative to say about anyone or anything. Everyone likes Noah and quite honestly, there is not really anything about him to dislike. I consider myself very lucky that I am able to be Noah's homeroom teacher and I will really miss him next year. Congratulations Noah, please do not ever stop being you!   
